
From: Hunderman, Lisa
To: Torres, Julie
Subject: FW: Support for police
Date: Monday, July 20, 2020 2:00:14 PM

Can you please print this for next Monday’s meeting?   I do not have print capability yet and do not
want to forget it.
 
Thank you!
 
Lisa
 

From: "Dahir, Kristopher" <kdahir@cityofsparks.us>
Date: Thursday, July 16, 2020 at 11:29 AM
To: "Hunderman, Lisa" <lhunderman@cityofsparks.us>
Subject: Fwd: Support for police
 
This person has asked for there email to be read into the record at our up and coming city meeting.
 
Councilman Kristopher Dahir
City of Sparks Ward 5
775-525-4155
 
 

From: Joni 
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 11:08:56 AM
To: Dahir, Kristopher <kdahir@cityofsparks.us>
Subject: Support for police
 
Sir:
I heard at the last city council meeting there were people in attendance that wished to defund
our police.  I want to support our police and think we need to provide additional funding, so
we can have more men and women out protecting us.
 
Best
Joni 

Sparks

mailto:lhunderman@cityofsparks.us
mailto:jtorres@cityofsparks.us




From: Hunderman, Lisa
To: Torres, Julie
Subject: FW: Support the Sparks Police
Date: Friday, July 24, 2020 11:44:26 AM
Attachments: image001.png

 
 

From: "Dahir, Kristopher" <kdahir@cityofsparks.us>
Date: Friday, July 24, 2020 at 8:18 AM
To: "Hunderman, Lisa" <lhunderman@cityofsparks.us>
Subject: FW: Support the Sparks Police
 
Good morning Lisa,
 
This was sent to us to be placed in Public comment for Monday. Please see that they do not want
their last name mentioned.
 
 

 
Councilman Kristopher Dahir
City of Sparks, Ward 5
775.525.4155
 

 
 
 

From: Pam 
Date: Friday, July 24, 2020 at 8:10 AM
To: "Dahir, Kristopher" <kdahir@cityofsparks.us>, "Smith, Ron" <rsmith@cityofsparks.us>
Subject: Support the Sparks Police
 
   **** Please omit my last name when reading this letter ********                                                                             
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To the Honorable Mayor Ron Smith and Distinguished Council Members,
 
I'm writing this letter to show my support for the Sparks police department. The talk of defunding during public
comments at the July 13th meeting and using the money for mental health. Well, we agree mental health/social
services is important and should be funded, it should not be at the expense of the police department that is already in
need of additional resources..The Sparks area continues to grow and with this growth we have more demand on our
police officers. Everyone I know supports our police and they do not want any funding taken away from this
department. I enjoy living in our community and all departments I have had to contact with have been wonderful.
We have lived here more than thirty years and it is a great place to live and would like to keep it this way.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Pam 
 
 
 
 




